
Good afternoon Parents,

We hope you all have a wonderful summer. The Darien school lunch program has switched to

MySchoolBucks for online lunch payments and will no longer be using K12PaymentCenter. All balances from

last year have been transferred into this new system. We thank you for your patience as we made this

transition. Below are directions to create an account with MySchoolBucks and deposit money online.

Thank you and we look forward to seeing your students back on Monday! 

Easily pay for school meals online this year! Create your free MySchoolBucks account to conveniently and

securely add money to your student’s meal account online or with the mobile app.

With MySchoolBucks you’ll be able to view cafeteria purchases, check your student’s balance, receive low

balance alerts and pay for school meals from anywhere!

Get Started Today:

1. Go to www.myschoolbucks.com or download the mobile app

2. Create your free account and add your students using their school name / student Local ID found in

Aspen

3. Add funds using your credit / debit card or electronic check

Note: For each transaction, you will be charged a program fee

4. Set up automatic payments and never forget to send in lunch money again

We appreciate you using this online option as a way to help reduce the amount of physical cash and check

handling that would typically happen in the serving line.

If you need assistance with your account, you can find helpful how-to videos and answers to commonly

asked questions by visiting myschoolbucks.com. Or, you can contact MySchoolBucks directly by logging into

your account to start a chat conversation or give them a call at (855) 832-5226.

Thank you,

Meghan Bendish | Director of Dining Services

O. 203.656.7435

MBendish@DarienPS.org

http://www.myschoolbucks.com

